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I am a parent who is extremely concerned about the lack of political will to address the
impacts of climate change. It is heartbreaking to see young people, too young to vote but old
enough to see the devastating effects of this indecision, taking to the streets in desperation.
They should be able to count on their parents, their leaders, the global community to ensure
that their future will be safe. We are letting future generations down in a big, irreversible way.

I strongly support implementing a strong cap and invest policy and encourage our elected
officials to take this important step by passing LC 19. This decision is long overdue.

Gay Greger
Portland
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